A few summaries of support

"We see this potential collaboration as being a win-win for the children, their families and our candidates. Working closely with children with autism and their families is an experience that will enhance our candidates' abilities to better serve children with disabilities in their communities and schools".

Dr. Vivian Martin Covington, Director, Office of Teacher Education, College of Education, East Carolina University

"East Carolina University would benefit from being a part of this unique undertaking". **Dr. Linda Patriarca, Dean, College of Education, East Carolina University**

"KAMPN is a wonderful idea for both families having children with autism spectrum disorders and university students." John Dougherty, Ph.D., Professor of Psychology within Psychiatry -, Clinical Director, TEACCH Greenville, <u>UNC Chapel Hill</u>

"I have fond memories of Dr. Taylor as the Director of East Carolina University's REAP, special developmental preschool where my son attended. Dr. Taylor was a critical part in my son's development, often in the classroom providing support for the teachers, getting to know the children and of course, always offering a smile or word of encouragement to the parents. Your plans for KAMPN are so exciting because they incorporate the family needs as well as a wonderful opportunity to train future professionals in the field". "As a parent of a now 19 year old I can express the challenges that occur for families to find vacation opportunities that include their child with autism. Your vision of a family atmosphere with support from both trained professionals and trainees is ingenious!" Jill Scercy, MS, LMFT, Clinical Asst. Professor, Dept of Psychiatry - Asst Director - TEACCH Greenville,

UNC Chapel Hill